Thomas Church

It is very discouraging to see the DRBC heading away from public input and transparency, rejecting
the democratic process, and heading toward a policy that pays no attention to consideration of
environmental damage. We live in a Commonwealth; and our common wealth should be protected
by governmental agencies and not fast tracked away into the pockets of foreign investors.



